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RETURN TO PORT CONDITION SEASONAL ALERT FOR THE 

PORT OF WILMINGTON, NORTH CAROLINA 
 

October 01, 2022 
 
The Port of Wilmington, North Carolina is open to all vessel traffic and returned to 
Port Condition Seasonal Alert.  All mariners are advised to exercise caution, as 
shoaling is possible and aids to navigation may be off-station or unreliable. 
 
Vessel or facility operators shall notify Sector North Carolina of any issues that may 
prevent or limit hurricane preparedness and identify items of potential concern that 
cannot be mitigated within 72 hours. 
 
All entities operating in the Sector North Carolina COTP Zone should review the “Port 
Stakeholder Severe Weather Plan” located at https://tinyurl.com/3hbh85uc under “Local 
Contingency Plans” and make appropriate preparations.  Additional resources are 
located on the Fifth Coast Guard District website at https://tinyurl.com/58mvrdua. 
 
Please contact Mr. Wayne Reed at wayne.e.reed@uscg.mil or 757-707-5380 for 
questions or guidance on specific issues. 
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